
HOUSING COMMITTEE STRATEGIC POLICY REPORT
2002 -  2006 (P.2/2002): COMMENTS

 
 

_______________
 
 
 

Presented to the States on 11th June 2002
by the Human Resources Committee

 
 

______________________________
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
STATES OF JERSEY

 
STATES GREFFE

 
 

 
Price code: A

150 2002 P.2 Com.(2)



Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee notes that the Housing Committee’s Strategic Policy Report 2002-2006 states that any
requests for additional manpower will be dependant on any increases in its rental stock, new States initiatives, or decisions on
services to the public. The Human Resources Committee recognises that, at this strategic level, the report does not identify
manpower requirements in any detail. The Committee will only be able to consider any additional manpower implications as
and when more detailed plans are developed.


